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Dr. William Flanagan

Dean, Faculty of Law
Macdonald Hall, Union Street
Queen’s University

Kington, ON K7L 3N6

Dear Dr. Flayga{ g'//

Re: Proposal for provisional centre approval for a Centre for Law in Contemporary
Workplace (CLCW)

On the recommendation of Dr. Steven Liss, Vice-Principal {Research) and the Senate Advisory
Research Committee members, I am pleased to provide “provisicnal approval” for the
establishment of the Centre for Law in Contemporary Workplace {CLCW). 1n accordance with
the Senate Procedures Governing the Establishment, Reporting and Review of Research
Centres, Institutes, and other entities at Queen’s University, provisional approval is granted for
a period of up to twenty-four months from the date of this letter.

Please complete and submit the necessary documentation for formal approval to Senate at least
three months prior to the end of the provisional approval period.

The Centre for Law in Contemporary Workplace, as described, promises to facilitate important
research on a very timely subject and 1 wish you every success with this exciting research

. initiative.

Sincerely yours,

Gl

Robert A. Silverman
~ Provost and Vice-Principal (Academic)

¢. Dr. Steven N. Liss, Vice-Principal (Research)
Ms. Georgina Moore, Secretary of the University
Ms. Bonnie Stewart, Secretary, Senate Advisory Research Commitiee
Ms. Sonja Verbeek, Director, Vice-Principal (Research)
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Dr. William Flanagan

Dean, Faculty of Law
Macdonald Hall, Union Street
Queen’s University

Kingston, ON K7L 3Né6

Dear Dr. Flanagan:

Re: Outcome of the September 27, 2010 Senate Advisory Research Committee Meeting —
Request for Provisional Centre Approval for a Centre for Law in Contemporary
Workplace (CLCW)

Thank you for arranging for Kevin Banks and Lisa Joly to represent the Centre for Law in Contemporary
Workplace at the Senate Advisory Research Committee (SARC) meeting of September 27, 2010. On
behalf of the SARC members, [ am pleased to inform you that it is recommended to the Provost and
Vice-Principal (Academic) that the Centre for Law in Contemporary Workplace receives ‘provisional’
cenfre status.

If you have any questionstegarding the preparation for the proposal requesting full centre status, please
do not hesitate to contact e, Please accept the best wishes of the Committee members for future success
in the endeavours of thig fol[aborative Research Centre.

S

Sincerely yours\ Fi

NG
Steven N. Liss, lf'h.D\._}*f
‘Vice-Principal (Reséarch)

cMs. GeorgiéMoore, Secretary of the University
Ms. Bonnie Stewart, Secretary, Senate Advisory Research Committee
Ms. Sonja Verbeek, Director, Vice-Principal (Research)
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